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Treasure Comments

From: planning
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 9:58 AM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: FW: Treasure Hill

 

From: Burr, Cameron [Cameron.Burr@aergen.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 9:47 AM 
To: planning 
Subject: Treasure Hill 

All: 
 
I’ve been a resident on and off since 1972.  Having grown up and raced on the Park City Ski Team for 10 years, 
and then living here as an adult since 1990  I’ve had front row seat watching the town grow.  While I’m 
generally in favor of private owners developing their land in a responsible manner, I must say the proposed 
development is anything but responsible, in fact it’s beyond acceptable.  The Sweeny’s should have moved on 
their approval back in the 1980’s when they had it.  Much has changed since then and most recently Vail’s 
purchase of PCMR has mixed blessings.   The town for all it’s wonderful attributes has not adequately 
addressed the traffic and parking issues for today much less where things are projected to be in 20 years. 
 
I can’t stress enough our families view of how negative this type of project would be for our town. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cameron R. Burr 
 
 
 
 
 
Cameron Burr 
C - 413 548 6080 
cameron.burr@aergen.com 
 


